
Summer Fayre 

12th July 2024 

 

We are currently looking for stall holders who 

would like to attend our summer fayre! Do you 

make and sell things? Do you know someone who 

does? Then we need you! We are looking for a  

variety of stalls and have lots of space to fill. 

Please get in touch with Mrs. Gooding at  

tgooding@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk  

Or Mrs. Barnes at 

sbarnes@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk 

Alternatively contact the office on  

01622 754666 


